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Comments: I am writing to voice my concerns over the proposed logging of the trees on or near to the Lake

Tarleton shoreline. Lake Tarleton is a unique space with the natural beauty and undeveloped shoreline of a

private lake but with a public boat launch. The proposed logging wil fundamentally alter the vista and beauty of

this unique habitat. I have travelled from the UK many times over the last 20 years to visit Lake Tarleton at great

personal expense because I truly believe it one of the most beautiful places I have travelled to. 

 

There are no doubt many others tracts of land available for this plan and I urge you to reconsider this. At a time

where we know the environmental security of the world is at risk I urge you to act as responsible stewards of the

land and not to act to benefit people in the short-term.


